
 
 

 

• Do you have a green thumb? Do you enjoy gardening? The Gardening Club is a relaxing club to take your 

mind off your daily stresses and focus on plants instead. Contact Ms. Jones if you are interested. We will be 

holding an informational meeting on Wednesday, June 7th after school in Room 278.  

 

• There will be a Boys Basketball meeting (grades 7-11) after school today in the East Gym.  

 

• Science National Honor Society applications are available in Rooms 280 and 127. If you are a sophomore or 

junior who would like to join, please pick one up. 

 

• Senior Prom tickets are on sale! Get them this week for only $70. Last day to purchase tickets is Wednesday, 

June 7th!!! To purchase tickets see Ms. Fama either before school, periods 1-4, or after school in the Directors’ 

Office.  

 

• The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Annual Car Wash this Saturday, June 3rd from 10:00 

AM to 2:00 PM at the Grade School. Cookies and drinks will be sold, and cars can be decorated for graduation. 

We hope to see you there! 

 


